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Town of Bluffton Scheduled to Restripe Hampton Parkway Starting January 30 
 

The Town of Bluffton is scheduled to restripe Hampton Parkway beginning the week of January 
30.  The project is expected to last three to four days.  Hampton Parkway begins at Bluffton 
Parkway, crosses through the Baynard Park and Parkside neighborhoods and ends at Highway 278.  
The restriping is dependent on weather as it requires dry pavement and temperatures of 55 degrees 
or higher. 
 
Please use caution in these areas and follow the directions of the restriping crew.  Traffic delays are 
expected to be minimal.  
 
If you have any questions about this project, please call Director of Engineering Bryan McIlwee at 
(843.706.7824). 
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